
LPCF have invited Amy to present  a workshop  
for LPCF members (parents & professionals)  
on the often sensitive subject of Toilet skills 

 
 

 This workshop has been requested  
by parents & professionals  

and is FREE to those on the LPCF membership 

If you are a parent of a child with SEND or a professional 
you can join the membership via the website. 

Book your place on the events page of the LPCF website 
https://www.lincspcf.org.uk/P_Events.php 

 
See over for more details 
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Contact Details 

Tel: 07925 232 466  
 Email: admin@lincspcf.org.uk 

www.lincspcf.org.uk 

Tuesday 12th March 11.30am—1pm 

A Free Interactive workshop on Zoom with a 
Children's continence Lead Nurse 



 

 
The workshops will cover the following subjects:- 

 Toilet skills development – one 
step at a time, actions and goals, 
initial work and when to contact 
the 0-19 health team for support. 

 Night time wetting. 
 Containment products and alternatives. 
 Periods and how to manage 

these when using containment 
products. 
 
 

LPCF have requested that the 
workshops cover issues tailored 
towards the needs of our diverse  
membership. 
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